Kenai Peninsula Borough
~ffice of the E -ough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assemblv Members

THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk
FROM: Michele Turner, Deputy Borough
DATE: January 2, 2018

RE: Ordinance 2017-32: Amending KPB Title 16 to Authorize Certain Volunteers
to Serve on their Respective Service Area Board (Dunne, Fischer, Carpenter)

The Bear Creek Fire Service Area has made recommendations on the referenced
ordinance. Please amend the fifth Whereas clauses as follows:

“WHEREAS, at its meeting of December 12, 2017, the Bear Creek Fire Service Area
Board recommended approval; and”

Thank you.



